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April 26, 2024 
 
City of Commerce City 
Michael Renk 
Transportation Manager 
mrenk@c3gov.com 
  
Subject: FY 2027 HSIP Application(s) Evaluation Results 
 
 
Your application(s) for federal Highway Safety Improvement Program (HSIP) funds for state fiscal year (FY) 
2027 have been reviewed in accordance with our requirements for selection of such projects. Below is a list of 
the projects submitted that were selected or not selected for funding: 
 

Projects selected for funding 
Passed the selection criteria 

Federal Funding 
Awarded 

State Match Funding 
Awarded 

Local 
Match 

Accessible Pedestrian Signal 
Upgrades 

$579,600 $0 $64,400 

Regulatory Sign Upgrades $787,500 $0 $87,500 

  
 
For those projects selected for funding, the amount shown above represents the total federal portion (90%) 
awarded along with the state match (10%) awarded by CDOT if the project is located along a state 
highway. The awarded amount does not include the required local match (10%) if the project is not located 
along a state highway.   
 
Project selections were based on a Level of Service of Safety (LOSS), crash pattern, and Benefit/Cost (B/C) 
analysis. The projects were then ranked on the project’s B/C ratio. Projects that were not located along state 
highways were prioritized over locations along state highways.   
 
Contact your local CDOT Regional Traffic Office so that CDOT can assign a project manager to set up the 
project and start the local agency process. Awarded funding may be advanced for pre-construction activities 
(e.g., design) or construction if the project is ready to go to advertisement sooner than FY 2027. Please work 
with you region local agency coordinator if advancing funding is desired. If, however, the project is delayed 
beyond FY 2027, funding is not guaranteed, and the award is subject to potentially being rescinded by the 
state.   
  
If there are any questions about your application submission or the program, please feel free to contact me or 
your local CDOT Regional Traffic Office. Your participation in this program is appreciated. Thank you. 
 
 
David Swenka, PE PTOE 
Safety Programs, Data and Analysis Unit Manager 
CDOT Traffic Safety and Engineering Services 
David.swenka@state.co.us 
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cc:    San Lee, CDOT State Traffic Engineer, Traffic Safety and Engineering Services 
        Alazar Tesfaye, CDOT Region 1 Traffic Program Engineer 
        Jocelyn Higashide, CDOT Region 1 Traffic Resident Engineer 
        Maria Hajiaghaee, CDOT Region 1 Local Agency Coordinator 
        Jordan Rudel, CDOT Region 1 Planning and Program Management 
        Danny Herrmann, CDOT Region 1 Planner 
        JoAnn Mattson, CDOT Region 1 Planner 
        Marissa Gaughan, CDOT Multimodal Planning Branch Manager 
        Aaron Willis, CDOT Statewide and Regional Planning Section Manager 
        Ryan Sorensen, CDOT Local Agency Area Engineer 
        Dahir Egal, FHWA Safety Programs Engineer 
        Ajin Hu, FHWA Grants Program Manager 
        Ron Papsdorf, Denver Regional Council of Governments 
        Jacob Riger, Denver Regional Council of Governments 
        Todd Cottrell, Denver Regional Council of Governments 
        Emily Kleinfelter, Denver Regional Council of Governments 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


